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“Bears Noting” in First Grade 
April 29, 2013
G’day Mates!


We’re having a bonzer holiday in the land down under!  Last week, we enjoyed snorkeling in the Great Barrier Reef.  This week we are back on land and are “waltzing matilda” over to the Great Artesian Basin.  Like the barrier reef, this artesian basin is the largest in the world.  The underground water often comes up naturally as springs and gives ranchers the perfect environment for raising sheep.  If we’re lucky, we might get to see a shearing contest!

We hope your child is off to a happy start on his or her Australia report.  Sharing their information is a first grade highlight.  This week, we are sending home information about your child’s costume for our Australia program on May 15th.  Please indicate how your child would like to dress since it affects the speaking parts we assign. 

This week we’ll be reading in our anthology about a boy who moves into a new neighborhood with his family and makes some new friends.  In this story entitled The New Friend we’ll pay attention to where the story takes place, the characters, the problem, and the solution. Our phonics and spelling rules are adding endings (suffixes) such as /-es/ and /-ies/ to base words.
Important Dates:
Wed., 5/15: Australia performances during school hours (times to be announced)

Thurs., 5/16: Australia Reports Due

Wed., 5/22: Open House
Thurs., 5/23: Early Dismissal @1:15
Fri., 5/24: No School!

Mon., 5/27: No School!

Homework:

	Bonus Words:

fishes

splashes

peaches

hatches


Mon.  
Spelling contract/Math 197-198
Tues. 
Math 199-200  
Wed. 
Reread story, do pg. 213-214/Math 201-202

Thurs.
Spelling contract/Math 203-204/Work on your

                     Australia report and turn-in tear-off sheet

                     regarding costume choice.
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***Hugs from the First Grade Teachers***
